Office of the State Comptroller

PAYROLL BULLETIN

Subject Balletin No.

P-952

Master File Record Purge
Date

August 29, 1997

OSC will be deleting from the Payroll Master File the records of most employees who were
inactive at the end of the 1996 calendar year and who have not received a payment in 1997. The
master file records for inactive employees in negotiating units which do not have current contracts
will not be purged at this time. This will be done the weekend of August 29, 1997. To pay an
employee whose record has been purged use Transaction code RESTORE PA.




